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I do Not support in person voting.  Mail-in ballots have been proven to be safe for 

many years in Oregon.  I believe that more people voted now than would vote if we 

had to go to the ballot box. 

If the president had his way, women would no longer be able to vote without their 

husband, anyone who changed their signature wouldn't be able to vote, people who 

are home bound.  Who's next? 

Keep Oregon free, keep our elections as mail in ballots. 


